
 

 

 

             
         Monday 3rd September 2018  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Thursday 13th September, Years 5 and 6 will be hosting a Coffee Morning. 

We would like to invite parents, carers, nans and grandads of those children in Cherry, Oak and Redwood 
classes to join us for a ‘cuppa’. 

Due to the attendance of previous occasions we thought we would use this opportunity to not only get 
to know each other but to pass on some invaluable information about expectations in Year 5 and 6.  This 
will be kept brief and will enable you to discuss with the relevant teachers afterwards in an informal 
manner if you so wish.   

If you would like to donate a few cakes or biscuits, we would be very grateful!  These can be brought 
into school on Wednesday 12th or the morning of the 13th. 

Please can you let us know, by returning the slip below, if you think you will be able to attend, just so 
we can estimate numbers. 

We really hope to see you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Millbank, Ms Cramer and Mr Spackman 

 

The parent/s or carers of …………………………………. will be able to attend Years 5 and 6 Coffee Morning on 
Thursday 13th September from 9.15am – 10.30am in the main hall. 

 

 

 
 


